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Organics Program Update 
 

Recommendation of the Committee 
That the report of the A/General Manager, Corporate Performance Department, dated 
August 13, 2018, be received as information. 

 
History 
At its August 13, 2018 meeting, the Standing Policy Committee on Environment, Utilities 
& Corporate Services considered a report and accompanying PowerPoint presentation 
from the Administration regarding the above, along with a letter submitting comments 
from The GLAD Company of Canada.  
 
Attachment(s) 
1. Report of the A/General Manager, Corporate Performance dated August 13, 

2018 
2. Letter from L. Peden, Marketing Manager, The GLAD Company of Canada Ltd. 

dated August 7, 2018 
 


